D NR COLORADO
& Division of Reclamation,

. Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

August 8, 2014

Bob Gydesen

Dunraven Mining LLC
502 Wisconsin
Gunnison, CO 81230

Re: Upper Gold Links Portal, Prospecting NOI, File P-2014-011, Request to Withdraw NOI

Dear Mr. Gydesen,

The Division received your written request that the Upper Gold Links Portal NOI application be
withdrawn from further review. The Division has approved the request; the NOI is now withdrawn and
the file is now considered closed.

You had submitted a check with the original NOI application, to be considered as part of the financial
warranty for the reclamation of this NOI. The Division will return the check to you under separate cover.
The Division’s bond specialist, who will handle the return of the check, is Barbara Coria. If you have any
questions about the bond, please contact Ms. Coria at the Division’s Denver office (address below), or by
phone at 303-866-3567 ext 8148.

For any other questions, I may be reached at the Division’s Durango Field Office, by phone at 970-247-
5193, or by email at: bob.oswald@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

5ot (hornd]

Bob Oswald
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Russ Means, DRMS Grand Junction
Barbara Coria, DRMS Denver
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